
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
20 October 2017 

SPEECH DAY  
FRIDAY, 10TH NOVEMBER 2017 

 
Dear Parents  
 
Our guest speaker for Speech Day this year will be Reverend Professor David Wilkinson who 
is the Principal of St John’s College and Professor in the Department of Theology and 
Religion at Durham University.  I am sure he will have much to say and will inspire our prize-
winners.   
 
This event is open to parents of the current Lower-Sixth, including students who have joined 
us from other schools.  In addition, all parents of last year’s Upper-Sixth have been invited.   
 
If you have not yet responded, could you please do so by email to Mrs Kinread at 
kinreadc@ripongrammar.co.uk  
 
Please note that for students in all year groups, except for the Lower Sixth form, lessons 
finish at 12.05pm on this day.  We have contacted the bus companies to arrange transport 
home at this earlier time for our students and details are shown below.  Boarders will also 
be able to leave at 12.05pm on this day, which will allow parents to collect their 
son/daughter at this earlier time, if this is possible. 
 

John Smith & Sons, Abbott’s, JAS Coaches and Atkinson’s will come at 
12noon.  Service buses will run at the usual times. 

 
Parents of the Lower-Sixth form will need to make arrangements for their son/daughter to 
get home if they normally catch a school bus as they will be involved in Speech Day which 
normally finishes at approximately 4pm. 
 
Letters from Heads of School (Mrs Wright and Miss Hoskins) will be issued after half term 
outlining work to be done during the afternoon of 10 November. 
 
I hope this information is helpful to you and I apologise for any inconvenience this may 
cause. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jonathan M Webb 
Headmaster 
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